
 

 

 

A Message from Arlington Health & Human Services Director, Christine 
Bongiorno RE: COVID-19 Vaccinations Clinics  

November 4, 2021 

 
The Arlington Department of Health and Human Services would like to thank all those 
that registered for a COVID-19 vaccination appointment for their 5-11 year old through 
the online system this morning. With only 1,175 appointments available and such high 
demand for the vaccine at this time, all appointments were booked within an hour of 
being posted online. At this time, the Department is working to receive additional doses 
of vaccine and hopes to offer additional clinics for children. Once those dates are 
available, additional links will be posted on the Town of Arlington website, will be sent 
out through the Town of Arlington social media channels and will be sent out through 
the public school department and other schools within town. Vaccine appointments are 
becoming available at pharmacies, local clinics, pediatricians offices and other sites 
across the state and after this initial rush we will start to see much more availability. We 
look forward to seeing our vaccination rates in this population increase each week and 
are thankful to all those that are joining us in this effort to move closer towards a safer 
2022.  

To find an appointment please visit vaxfinder.mass.gov  
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